
Langlin, Steven 

Front Ed BuzzeH <ebuzzd@PhoflnaHLon1> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 5:14 PM 
To: Langlin, Steven 

Subject: LD 901
' 

Steve, 

I support LD 901, any wind bill should take into account the natural or historic value of the land.
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Thank You, 

Edwin Buzzell, 

61 River Road 

Detroit, l\/laine 

04929
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